

St. Charles Borromeo Catholic School

Kindergarten News October 17, 2024

Dear Parents.

Thank you for your generous donations for Charity Day! We raised over \$600 for God's Kitchen! Thank you to Mr. Reno for visiting our class on Monday to read about Our Lady of Fatima, and discuss with the kids the importance of helping out others, and how God's Kitchen operates.



Just a reminder that we will be walking over to the fire department for a Fire Safety Tour next Wednesday from approximately 1:00 until 1:45.

Next Monday is a bonus Charity Day. We will be collecting jars of peanut butter and/or jelly for the IMKids program, which helps provide a takehome meal for kids in need. Students may wear their everyday clothing. Thank you!





<u>Spelling</u> Words dad bad mad had glad pad sad



Remember to mark your calendars for our Trunk-or-Treat event next Thursday evening from 5:30-7:00. Kids and adults are encouraged to dress up and join the fun in our school parking lot! Hot dogs and chips will be served. Bring the whole family!



We will be having a classroom Halloween party on Thursday, October 31. Students may dress in orange and black, but we do ask that they not wear actual costumes that day. Your child is welcome to bring a candy/treat to pass out to his/her friends.

We are learning a lot of new things in kindergarten! In math, we are practicing simple addition facts and counting by 5's and 10's. We are learning about 2D and 3D shapes, and the kids have been having a lot of fun drawing cubes, cylinders and cones. In science, we are learning about living/nonliving things, and what living things need. We are practicing the prayers of the Rosary and learning Mass responses. We continue to practice our sight words, letters and sounds, rhyming words, and ending punctuation. We tasted Red Delicious apples this week, and the students loved them! We will be trying a new variety next week.



We had a large group of kindergarten students attend Little Flowers and Blue Knights on Wednesday! They were all very excited about joining these special after-school clubs! Please let me know if you need more information!

Please remember that there is no school tomorrow and, as always, please contact me with any questions/concerns you may have!

Have a wonderful fall weekend!

Ms. Tammy DeWitt tdewitt@saintscim.com

St. Charles Borromeo School is a Catholic Community of Faith, Academics and Service for All.